  Second Grade News
	[bookmark: _GoBack]On Thursday, Mr. Rogers came to our class to teach us about composting and sustainability.  Mr. Rogers is a member of the Board of Education but he also helps guide our composting program and does storytelling with our class once a week.  We were also fortunate enough to have two students from the high school Ag classes come to teach us about farming.

	Please look around your house for any overdue library books and send them back as soon as possible.

	I sent home a paper this week with directions on how to access the Lexia Core 5 program at home.  It is a great program to help develop your child’s reading skills.  I hope you will take the time to check it out.

	Report cards went home last week.  Please sign the envelope and return it to school.  All of the papers inside the envelope are for you to keep. I am still waiting for four more envelopes to be returned.

	We will not be having a spelling list next week.

	Important dates-
March 29- Panther Pride Day- wear your school colors.
April 15- 19- No School- Spring Break

	Cursive has been going well.  So far we have learned the letters c, a, d   g, h, t, p, e, l, f, u, y, i, k, j, r, s, o, w, b, v, m, n. x, q. We only have a few more letters to learn! Almost everyone knows all of the cursive letters to write their names.

	Reading Log- Like any other skill, becoming a good reader requires a lot of practice.  Second graders are expected to read at least 15- 20 minutes each night.  Please use the chart below to record your child’s reading during the week and return it to me when completed.  Thank you.
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